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DRAW A SMILE

Beirut, May 23, 2024

To our stakeholders:

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UN Global Compact is the biennial
preparation and posting of a Communication on Engagement (COE) that comprises of a chief
executive statement of continued support for the UN Global Compact, a description of practical
actions in support of the UN Global Compact, and a measurement of outcomes or expected

outcomes.

We are late in creating, sharing and posting our COE report due to our reliance on the annual
impact report that we conduct at the end of every year. The management of Bassma association
took this decision to ensure a comprehensive, trustworthy and accurate reporting so people will

have access on all its accomplishments in the past 2 years.

We hereby request the adjustment of the reporting period in order to be able to post a COE that
describes our organization’s efforts and progress in support of the UN Global Compact. Our
COE will be posted on the UN Global Compact website by the 31st of March 2025 at the latest.

Sincerely yours,

Sandra Klat Abdelnour
Founder & Presidefit of Bassma

Phone: + 961 1 393 077 - email : info@bassma.org - website: www.bassma.org
Badaro, main street, Bldg. next to Brax gas station, 2nd floor, Beirut, Lebanon.



